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Called to Worship. Empowered to Serve.  

òI thank my God through Jesus Christ for all of you, because your faith is proclaimed    

throughout the world. 11 For I am longing to see you so that I may share with you  

some spiritual gift to strengthen you ñ 12 or rather so that we may be mutually  

encouraged by each otherõs faith, both yours and mine.ó  - Romans 1:8,11 -12 

Care & Concern for Each Other  

Pastors & Caring Committee  

provided care to 30 -35 home-

bound members and others  

in need of pastoral care  

100 gathered for Sentimental 

Journey to celebrate members 

who are 80 & older  

Ken Meeks retired after years  

of service to Starmount  

Staff members celebrated  

milestone anniversaries:  

  40 years for Mary Jane  

  20 years for Brenda  

  10 years for Libby  

Growing in faith together and making an impact on the world around us are  

Christian values that congregations have strived to live by since Paul addressed  

the church in Rome with the words above.   

As we reflect upon the accomplishments of Starmount Presbyterian Church in 2018, 

it is apparent that we too have much to celebrate. Consider the following ways that 

Starmount has worked together this year to serve, worship and share Godõs love. 

Commitment to Mission  

Mission funds purchased an egg farm truck and partnerships 

in Congo were strengthened with help of Rev. Simon  

Wednesday night tutoring program flourished  

Mission trips: 4 to Chiapus, Mexico & 8 to Jacksonville, FL  

Starmount collected 4,179 lbs of food for GUM & provided  

disaster assistance in Greensboro and Wilmington  

Starmount Preschool is full after adding a PreK class in August 

and supports 5 scholarship students  

Vibrant Worship & Music  

Congregation welcomed Pastor Charlie Lee and family  

Music services during Lent & Advent drew high attendance  

Bachõs Lunch: 1000 attendees and $3,000 in love offerings 

Facility enhancements included fellowship hall renovation  

and energy efficient LED lighting  

Ongoing Christian Education  

SPY attendance doubled for  

Sunday meetings under Laura 

Robersonõs direction 

4 small groups meet weekly  

for Bible study  

Weekly childrenõs Sunday School  

attendance increased to 14 -29  

Starmountõs 2018 pledge receipts were $14,000 over projections 

Operating spending came in under budget for over $25,000 in savings  

Lillian Steele supplement to budget was reduced by $39,000  

Over 18% of our total budget was devoted to missions  

Lillian Steele Ministry Grants provided for an energy efficient LED lighting upgrade,  

the fellowship hall lobby renovation and new audio visual technology  

Plans for 2019  
138 families pledged to give in 2019,  

including 14 new pledges  

39 families increased their annual pledge by 13%  

2019 pledges total $592,000, which is  

up by $10,000 from last yearõs budget  

Our total budget for 2019 is $845,000,  

a $5,000 reduction from 2018  

$90,000 in Lillian Steele funds supplement our budget, which is a $20,000 reduction from 2018  

$70,000 in endowments will be used to fund committee ministries  

 

2018 Expenditures  

*Reflects operating  

budget spending only.  


